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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 28, 2009

TO: Honorable Florence Shapiro, Chair, Senate Committee on Education 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1365 by Eissler (Relating to service records of professional staff employed by school 
districts and payment of compensation based on those records.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends Subchapter I, Chapter 21, Education Code by adding Section 21.4031 to require that 
school districts provide a copy of a requested service record of a previously employed classroom 
teacher, librarian, counselor, or nurse within 30 days of the request from the school district employing 
the individual.

If districts are not already providing the required service record information within the 30-day period 
specified by the bill, some additional cost may be incurred to prepare and provide the service record 
within the specified time period.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency

LBB Staff: JOB, JSp, JGM, JSc, JW
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